MEMORANDUM

To: Members of the City Commission

From: Lisa Agnor, City Manager

Date: November 28, 2016

Subject: General Discussion Regarding Economic Development within the City of Marshall

This item has been placed on the agenda to provide an opportunity for City Commissioners and
the MEDCO Board members to engage in discussion regarding economic development within
the City of Marshall.



